OXFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

August, 2014

Dear Parents/ Guardian:

For this school year, 2014-2015, our medical advisor, Dr. Sam Streit, has provided a standing order which allows for the administration of regular strength Tums/antacid one or two tablets as directed for the relief of stomach upset or indigestion.

Please complete the form below, sign and have your son/daughter return the entire form to school. **No Tums/antacid tablets can be administered without your written consent.** These forms will be kept on file in the Health Office for reference. Any questions, please contact your child's school nurse.

This order in no way changes the general medication administration policy of the Oxford School System. NO MEDICATION, PRESCRIPTION OR OVER-THE-COUNTER MAY BE ADMINISTERED WITHOUT A SIGNED DOCTORS ORDER AND PARENT CONSENT.

Oxford Public Schools 2014 - 2015 School Year

The Oxford Public School Nurse has permission to adm	inister:
Tums/Antacid- 1 tablet	
Tums / Antacid - 2 tablets	
to my child in keeping with the school's standing order as given by Dr. Sam Streit, medical advisor.	
Student Name (please PRINT)	Parent/Guardian Signature
Grade Level / Homeroom Teacher	Date